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INFORMATION RELEASE

January 8, 2010

Road Closure on Highway 217 in Logan County
January 11 through January 15

Fort Smith (8-Jan) The Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department's District Four
Headquarters at Fort Smith has announced plans for the closure of Highway 217 between Booneville
and the Sugar Grove Community in Logan County.

The closure, 4 miles south of Booneville, is necessary for replacement of drainage structures across the
roadway. The closure means that motorists traveling to and from Sugar Grove should use Highway 109
from Highway 10 to Highway 217 near Sugar Grove.

The closure is scheduled to begin on January 11 and the roadway is expected to be re-opened to traffic
on January 15.

Adjustment of the times of the road closure may be required due to weather or other unforeseen
conditions.

Motorists should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work zones.
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